
Comment on Press Article 
 

ELLAKTOR SA informs the investment community that, as regards the press 

article in the newspaper “AXIA” on 21-22/11/2009 titled “One step away from 

closing the deal between ATTIKAT and ELLAKTOR – J&P AVAX for the 

acquisition of a 10% stake in Attiki Odos”, the company is in no way related to 

the content and the event of the aforementioned press article.   


